
 
                                                                                  6th February 2025 

 
 
The OddBalls Foundation 
 
Dear Charlie, Patrick, and the Penguins Against Cancer Team, 
 
Thank you so much for your generous grant of £1,500, which we have now received. We are 
incredibly grateful for your continued support, following the £5,000 grant you kindly provided 
in March 2024. 
 
This funding will go directly towards our ongoing efforts to raise awareness of Testicular 
Cancer across the UK. Specifically, it will help us expand our educational programmes, 
including talks in schools, universities, and sports clubs, as well as the distribution of our 
Check Yourself guides. These initiatives are vital in encouraging early detection and 
promoting open conversations around men’s health. 
 
We would also like to extend our appreciation to Gabriel Breil and Alex Howey for their 
amazing fundraising efforts at the Wilder Fight Night London Round 5. It’s inspiring to see 
such dedication from students, and we are grateful to have their support through PAC. 
 
Thank you again for your belief in our mission. We look forward to continuing our partnership 
with PAC and will be sure to keep you updated on the impact of your contributions. 
Wishing you all the best in your important work, and we’ll be sure to visit your website to 
learn more about your initiatives! 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Kieran Kelly  
Manager 
 
www.theoddballsfoundation.com 
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